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Thank you, Madam President.

Japan warmly welcomes the delegation of Libya to this session.

Japan commends Libya for its continued cooperation with OHCHR. We welcome Libya’s ratification of the CRPD (the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities).
 
Japan would like to make two recommendations:

1. take further measures to bring an end to the practice of arbitrary arrest, detention and imprisonment by establishing the due process of law; and

1. ratify the International Convention for the Protection of all Persons from Enforced Disappearance.

We wish the delegation of Libya every success in the review.

I thank you, Madam President.

